Join Us Tuesday, Dec. 6 at 6:00 p.m.
Your Voice Matters as New Elementary Attendance
Boundaries are Created in the Clovis East Area
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Clovis East High Attendance maps under

Multipurpose Room consideration will be
released by 6 p.m. Dec. 2

2940 Leonard Ave. and a meeting held Dec. 6

to gather parent feedback

Your input on multiple elementary attendance maps
under consideration in the Clovis East Area will be used to
develop a final recommendation. That recommendation

will be considered and voted on by the Governing Board
in February 2023.

Learn More at:
https:/frec.cusd.com/2022schoolboundaries.aspx




